
As of October 1, 2020, the DEQ has opened the

Diesel Grant Program to all previously non-selected

school districts to award the unused allotments.

Under this program, school districts have the option

to install diesel particulate filters or to scrap and

replace buses in their fleet. Buses selected for

replacement must have at least 3 years of remaining

useful life, have operated in Oregon in the past year,

and will continue to operate in Oregon for at least

the three years following.

advancedemission.com

DEQ DIESEL GRANT PROGRAM PROVIDES FREE RETROFITS

FOR QUALIFYING OREGON SCHOOL BUSES!

It is our understanding that if the school district

does not retrofit their buses by 2025, these buses

must be replaced. By completing a retrofit now,

there is no end date for these buses. 

Complete & submit the application for the

Oregon DEQ Diesel School Bus Replacement

Program

Download & complete the Grant School Bus

Fleet Information Spreadsheet

Contact the Advanced Emission in-house

exhaust specialists, Bob Gaffney and Stephen

Davis, for retrofit consultation at (559) 240-6076

Take action now to  bring new life to your fleet!

https://www.oregon.gov/deq/FilterDocs/VWBusApp.pdf
https://www.oregon.gov/deq/FilterDocs/vwAttachAFleetInfo.xlsx
https://advancedemission.com/contact-us/
https://advancedemission.com/

